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STRIDER NZAus Update Our last STRIDER mum has delivered, there is only one baby left 
in hospital and nearly all data-points are clean - we are very close to locking the database! 
Thank you to you all for your amazing efforts getting the data into us and responding so 
quickly to queries. The statistical analysis plan is finalised and data analysis will commence very 
soon and we hope to have results to our investigator group well before the end of the year. 

STRIDER NZAus Childhood Outcome Study Timeline 
2016-2017 Protocol preparation and Ethics submissions New Zealand (complete) 
March 2017 First Auckland follow up assessment complete 
2017 Australian ethics submissions and local Governance applications  
2017-2019 STRIDER NZAus Childhood Outcome Study assessments conducted at 2.5 years corrected age 
2020 Data analysis and results publication 
  Trial sequential STRIDER IPD meta-analysis. Timing is determined by other trials in the Collaboration. It 

is expected that the UK and NZAus trials will complete childhood outcome assessments first.  

Baby news The STRIDER team have been busy on other fronts too……………… 

STRIDER NZAus Childhood Outcome Study Update 
 

Welcome to all members of the STRIDER NZAus Childhood Outcome Study Investigator 
Team, its great to have you all on-board. Big thanks to Chris McKinlay for leading this part of 
the project. It’s taken some time but we are delighted to let you know we are now fully 
funded for the Childhood Outcome Study. We are very grateful for the support from a wide 
variety of funders; Cure Kids, the Neurological Foundation of NZ, AMRF, RANZCOG Mercia 
Barnes Trust, the Maurice and Phyllis Paykel Trust and the University of Auckland FMHS. 
 
 
 
 
 
Approval processes for Australian sites has been initiated with ethics applications submitted 

and under review. We will continue to work with sites to complete governance processes. Just 
let Mariska know if there is anything additional we can do to help you speed on through. 

Congratulations to our Trial Manager 
Laura on the safe arrival of Abbie on 3 
July and to Julia Unterscheider from the 
Women’s in Melbourne on the arrival of 
Lukas Henry, born 20 June. Laura and Julia 
were both busy on STRIDER NZAus data right 
up until their deliveries – thank you! 
 

Abbie  Lukas  
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